
August 31, 2020 

MESSINA TRUCKING INC. 
6386 Auburn Road 

Shelby Twp., MI 48317 
586-731-0150 

586-731-7651 fax 
sj@messinatrucking.com 

RE: FGCRUSHING violation 

Dear Ms. Jenine Camilleri, 

SEP O 3 2020 

I am writing in response to a violation dated 7-15-20, specifically FGCRUSHING SC 
IV.2 of PTI 83-19 design/equipment parameters, FGCRUSHING SC V.l of PTI 83-19 
testing and FGCRUSHING SC Vl.3 of PTI 83-19 monitoring/record keeping. This 
violation occurred from lack of knowing a belt scale, daily record keeping and an 
emissions test are required. As of 8-28-20, we have installed a belt scale. As of 8-1-20, 
I have started keeping daily records of amount of material produced and when chloride 
is applied for dust control. On 8-17-20, I signed an agreement with Fishbeck Engineers 
to do a visible emissions test. I am waiting to hear back from them on a date to test. In 
summary, two of the violations have been corrected and the third is waiting scheduling 
by the engineers, with a signed service agreement. I do apologize for not being 
compliant. I will contact Shamin as soon as the testing is complete. Please contact me 
with any further concerns. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

s~ 
Stephen J. Messina 
Manager NP 


